
 
 
 
Tanner Clinic Team, 
 
Many of you have seen the recent measures taken by Tanner Clinic to protect both clinic 
employees as well as patients from the COVID-19 virus. One such measure is the addition of 
door screeners. The purpose of the door screener is to ensure that each person who walks 
through the doors of Tanner Clinic is checked to see if they are at an elevated risk for COVID-19 
based on a series of questions. While safety at this time is priority number one, right behind it is 
to provide compassion, courtesy, and respect to the patients. We want to do our best to 
provide great CCR to the patients while helping them understand why we can or can't let them 
in the building.   
  
As various doctors and departments are now limiting the number of patients who are seen in-
clinic, there is an opportunity for employees to make up certain hours. Effective immediately, 
there are slots available for each clinic location to have a door screener at each location/patient 
entrance. We need a screener for every hour a patient-entry door is open. A shared calendar 
has been sent to each director and supervisor. If you are interested in signing up for a day/time, 
please clear it with your supervisor and also let Cayden Womack know so they can place you on 
the schedule. As a screener, you will be given both a mask and a set of gloves to be used to 
protect yourself from risk of infection – which has been deemed to be ‘very low’ as you will 
have no contact with the patient. Additionally, this, of course, will be paid time and you should 
be clocked in under "919" for the time you are working. 
  
Please feel free to reach out to Cayden Womack at extension 3826 or call/text him at            
801-837-7413 with questions or concerns. 
  
Best, 
Tanner Clinic Administration 
 


